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Faculty and Staff 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
I hope your fall semester has started smoothly and that you are enjoying the wonderful Buffalo 
weather we have been experiencing. I am writing with a few updates.  
 
I am pleased to report that at their meeting last week the Daemen Board of Trustees appointed a 
new trustee: Dr. Candace Johnson, President and CEO of Roswell Park Comprehensive Cancer 
Center. Dr. Johnson is the first woman to serve as CEO and president of Roswell Park, where she 
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